
Honoring Wishes Task Force* 
is pleased to present....

Medical Orders for 
Life-Sustaining Treatment (MOLST):

An Effective Tool to Improve Patient Care

*Honoring Wishes Task Force consists of more than 20 healthcare organizations and provider groups dedicated to improving 
care for the seriously ill and at the end of life.

Thursday, April 7, 2011
1:00 – 3:00 p.m.
Cost: $50 per person

Ohio State Medical Association
3401 Mill Run Drive
Hilliard, OH 43026

Presenters 
Doug Cluxton, MA, LPC; Steve Feagins, MD; John A. Gallagher, PhD; Thomas Lehner, MD and  
Martha Sweterlitsch, JD

Intended Audience 
Physicians, Nurses, Social Workers and Nursing Home Administrators

Learning Objectives
1. Describe the history and purpose of the use of a MOLST Form. 
2. Name the benefi ts of MOLST.
3. Describe current use of MOLST prior to legislation.
4. Identify applicable law and regulations re: use of a MOLST. 

AOPHA is an approved provider of 
continuing education credit through 
BENHA. Two (2) hours of credit 
are available for nursing home 
administrators, nurses and certifi ed 

aging services professionals for this program.  

This activity has been planned and implemented in accordance with 
the Essential Areas and Policies of the Accreditation Council for 
Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) through joint sponsorship 
of the Ohio State Medical Association (OSMA) and the Honoring 
Wishes Task Force. The OSMA is accredited by the ACCME to 

provide continuing medical education for physicians. The OSMA 
designates this live educational activity for a maximum of 2.0 
AMA PRA Category 1 Credits ™. Physicians should claim credit 
commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 
The content of this presentation does not relate to any product 
of a commercial interest organization. None of the speakers or 
planning committee members has any fi nancial relationships with 
commercial interests to disclose.

Patients’ preferences at the end of life are often neither adequately addressed nor honored. 
The two-tiered DNR protocol in Ohio has been the source of confusion, most DNRs are 
written two days before a patient’s death, referrals to hospice care are frequently made 
very late in the terminal phase of illness, and advance care planning with the seriously 
and terminally ill is often incomplete. MOLST is a tool based on a national initiative that 
clarifi es confusion about resuscitation, clarifi es patient preferences, and improves advance 
care planning. This session will provide information about the use of a MOLST form within 
healthcare systems. 

REGISTER ONLINE!
For more information 
and to register, visit 

www.midwestcarealliance.org/register 

You may pay via credit card, 
check or money order.

Questions? 
Contact Doug Cluxton at 614-566-5377 or 
dcluxto2@ohiohealth.com.

For questions about registration, contact Bobbi Dolan at 
614-763-0036 or bobbi.dolan@midwestcarealliance.org.
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January 20 
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